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Scottish Marine Protected Area (MPA) Report to Parliament 2024 
 
Dear Edward, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Scottish Government’s updated report on the status of 
Scotland’s MPA network and the progress that has been made since the previous report in 
2018 has been laid in Parliament. 
 
Production of this report is a statutory requirement under the Marine (Scotland) Act 2010 and 
the Marine and Coastal Access Act 2009.  
 
The report has been published and can be accessed online - Marine Protected Area Network 
- 2024 Report to the Scottish Parliament. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

GILLIAN MARTIN 
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